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jackbord@aol.com
Wednesday, January 27, 2010 11:24 AM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
4X Regulations

CFTC:

I am writing this in regards to your proposed " Regulations of retail
4X" and changing
the leverage.
This is not acceptable to me as a day trader, since it would curtail my
ability to
be able to make a minimal wage. I do not see any positive purpose to
this change
and only see that it will in hinder my ability to day trade.
Therefore this would produce another unemployed person.

John Bordnick
704 Calle Grillo
SantaFe, NM.87505


